

Sunday, October 31, 2021 6th Grade Weekly Information

FROM THE TEACHERS:

Happy Halloween to our 6th grade students and their families.

We also appreciate all of the work that went into the Trunk or Treat event. It is nice that some of these fun activities are returning to campus.

6th GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:

Mass: The All Saints Memorial Mass will be held on Monday, November 1st with 1st through 8th grade attending. Formal uniform is required.

Minimum Day: Wednesday, November 3rd is a minimum dismissal day.

Grace and Blessings,

Elizabeth Youakim- 6th Grade RPC <u>eyanni85@gmail.com</u>